

Academic Vice President Le Moyne College 1419 Salt Springs Road Syracuse, New York 13214-1399 (315) 445-4312 FAX: (315) 445-4516

February 8, 2005

Greg Lukianoff
Director of Legal and Public Advocacy
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education
210 West Washington Square
Suite 303
Philadelphia, PA 19106

Sent by U.S. Mail and Facsimile (215-717-3440)

Dear Mr. Lukianoff:

Your letter of February 3, 2005 to President Beirne has been forwarded to me for a response. We have carefully reviewed your letter. We appreciate your interest in LeMoyne. However, the College does not believe it is appropriate to enter a public debate with your organization concerning the College's admissions decision regarding any particular student.

Sincerely,

John Smarrelli, Jr., Ph.D.

Academic Vice President

Cc: Rev. Charles J. Beirne, S.J.

h h a

Ms. Anne Herron

Dr. Linda LeMura

Dr. Cathy Leogrande

Ms. Joanne T. Marren

Dr. Shawn Ward